
 

November 14, 2018 

 

Re: Drywall Contractors Inc. Letter of Recommendation 

To Whom It May Concern: 

It gives me great pleasure to write this letter of recommendation for Drywall Contractors.  I served as 

Senior Project Manager at The Giralda Place which is a 9 story 387,000sf mixed use marquis building in 

the heart of Downtown Coral Gables. This project contained 33 luxury condos, over 80,000sf of office 

space, 405 parking space parking garage, and a full retail strip on the ground floor.  This building was 

designed and built with a very intricate and complex drywall package.  

We were fortunate enough to have had Drywall Contractors as a trade partner for this scope. We are 

now even more confident that they were the right choice to have handled this complex project in the 

timeframe that was required, while maintaining the highest standards of quality. 

From the initial request for pricing until the last day of construction, the firm’s Principal, Danny Sabag 

was personally involved with my team and I which was instrumental to the Projects success. With his 

careful guidance and his team’s expertise, we were extremely successful in completing this complex 

Project on time and within budget.   

I certainly look forward to working with Danny and his firm again. If you are considering working with 

Drywall Contractors, I am confident that they will have a positive impact on your Project or 

Organization.   

Sincerely, 

 

Edward Portas 

Senior Project Manager 

Grycon, LLC 


